June 11, 1996

IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 95‑170

PEPPER POINT STORM DRAINAGE 

CONSTRUCTION COMMENCEMENT

Dear Property Owners and Residents:

The City of Overland Park has awarded a contract to Miles Excavating Inc., for storm drainage improvements in this area. The project was requested by property owners in the area to correct bank stability and erosion problems.

Construction will be underway soon. All streets will be open to local traffic during the project. The Contractor will be required to keep the area safe during and after working hours. We ask if you have children, PLEASE HELP by keeping them away from all construction equipment and activities. Safety of all of our residents, particularly children, is of primary importance.

We will try to minimize any inconvenience to you during this construction period. We appreciate your cooperation during the construction of the storm drainage system. The contractor's superintendent and an inspector for the City will be on the job site if you have questions relating to the construction. The Contractor's schedule is to have the project completed by spring 1997. If you have any questions or problems, please call our office.

DANIEL G. MILLER, P.E.

SPECIAL PROJECTS ENGINEER

cc:
Councilmember Carl Gerlach


Councilmember Thomas C. (Tim) Owens


Governing Body Reading File


Donald E. Pipes, City Manager


Marc Farrar, Assistant to the City Manager


Robert D. Lowry, P.E., Director of Public Works


Phil D. Piatt, P.E., City Engineer


Larry E. Blankenship, P.E. ‑ Civil Engineer I


Steve Miles, Miles Excavating Inc.

